
Mr. Peter L. Buechner 
7 Park Lane 
Cauldwell, NJ 07006 

Dear Pete: 

EAGLE LAKE 
PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION 

9 No. Tappan Landing Road 
Tarrytown, NY 10591 

May 6, 1980 

Thanks for responding to my letter as quickly as you did. I certainly 
appreciate your offer, as well as your assistant cooks, to exercise 
your expertise in the culinary arts for our benefit. We are all look­
ing forward to savoring some of your excellent cooking. 

Your suggestion of Saturday, July 19th, with Sunday, July 20th as the 
rain date, would be acceptable, since the annual picnic has usually 
been held about the middle of July. 

I want to take this opportunity to thank you and your assistants for 
the marvelous job you did last year, and for volunteering to do the 
same this year. 

I do believe that you should go ahead with the picnic and meeting 
notices as you have outlined in your letter. 

I would suggest that the Executive Committee have one or two meetings 
before the annual meeting for a discussion about maintaining the 
ecology and purity of the lake. 

I hope that your family are all in the best of health, and remain, 

Cordially yours, 

DW:fb David Warren 
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